ASPULL SURGERY PPG
Monday 10 April 2017 Meeting 1700 to 1800 hours
Minutes
In attendance					Apologies
Graham Lowton 				Kristine Webb
Suzanne Holland
Susan Korth	
Alison Kilhourey			
	AGENDA ITEM
	ACTIONS

	Minutes of Meeting 
Minutes from last meeting agreed as correct.  
	

	Newsletter
Newsletter has been delayed due to staff shortages at the practice.  Should be ready in May/June.  All agreed it is more economical to print in black and white and print in batches of 25.
	


	Estates Progress
[bookmark: _GoBack]No more updates or progress on estates.  The practice suspects the plans has been dropped by the CCG but haven’t been informed officially.  
	

	Staff Changes
There have been a lot of changes to the staff at the practice.  Pat (practice nurse) and Kathryn (reception) have now retired.  2 new nurses now in place and a new receptionist will be starting on 5th June.
	

	Items for CCG patient forum 
GL asked if there is anything the group wanted him to take to the forum.  No suggestions were made.
	

	Extended hours hubs utilisation
The group still feel that there is lack of awareness of the hubs. The hubs and timetable will re reiterated in the newsletter.
	

	Diabetic eye screening questionnaire
GL been asked to complete this.  Not sure if relevant to the PPG.  Might send back. 
	

	Consultant speakers from Beaumont
SH informed the group that a rep from Beaumont hospital had enquired to see if the group are interested in a consultant speaker to come to the practice to discuss topics such as gastro problems etc.  The group didn’t feel this was relevant to PPGs.
	

	AOB
No other business

	

	Next meeting:  Monday 19th June 2017 5pm – 6pm
	



